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Good morning,
 
We are still going through all the information, however I had one quick question.
 
Q1: We are aware that the National Security Group split into two sometime in December 2023.
Would you by chance have the day in December that this occurred.
 
Many thanks, Wendy
 
 
 
From: 
Date: Monday, 19 August 2024 at 6:20 PM
To: Wendy McGuinness <wmcg@mcguinnessinstitute.org>
Subject: OIA response: OIA-2024/25-0020:[McGuiness] Covid-19 Independent Advisory
Groups

[UNCLASSIFIED]

Kia ora Wendy
 
Please find the response to your mulAple OIA requests aDached, along with three addiAonal aDachments
in the second PDF.
 
Ngā mihi,
 

Senior Advisor - Ministerial Services
Strategy, Governance and Engagement
Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet
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